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Investigative Activity: Attempted Interview of Officer Christopher Walla  

Activity Date:   December 12, 2023      

Authoring Agent:  Special Agent Cory Momchilov #64 

 

Narrative: 

 

Special Agent (SA) Cory Momchilov was advised that Liberty Police Officer Christpher 

Walla (Officer Walla) was being legally represented by the Ohio Patrolmen's Benevolent 

Association. 

 

SA Momchilov had previously informed OPBA Attorney Dan Leffler (Leffler) that he 

would like to speak with Officer Walla in reference to this investigation.  

 

SA Momchilov was informed by Attorney Leffler that he had spoken with Officer Walla 

and Officer Walla informed him that he would not be participating in any interviews 

with investigators.  


